July 23,2024

Dear Pastor and Church Members,

Thank you so much for the support ,it's been a huge help in the

ministry here in Tabuk Kalinga Philippines.
We had a VBS last month for 4 days and we praise God for the

successful event. Last month we won 7 souls and we distributed
hundreds of tracts.(Corinthians 9:14-18) on June 25th we had a
24th Kalinga Baptist Family Camp. We are happy that there were
a lot of members that came and worshiped together. We praise
the Lord for the fruit of our soul winning. They come every Sunday
and they bring friends / family with them. Our kids ministry is
growing too thank God. On July 15-17 we went to my Mothers
Tribe village,we brought hundreds of tracts and we gave away
almost a thousand , we went house to house rain or shine, and |
did preach at night in the village. Please include in your prayer,
next month we are going to visit a tribe/ village that has no
missionaries been there. It is far from my area and it won't be
easy to get there. But | believed that God was calling me to go
there and share the Gospel.We praise God for all the fruits in the
past weeks.

-Prayer Request

Please pray for me. I've been sick.
Please pray for us to be able to have a property for the Church.

Please pray for the spiritual growth of the members.
Please pray that we are able to find a new bigger place to

worship.

Thank you and Glory to God
Pastor Jerome Tuppiyac



